Helen Radcliffe
Close Sartfield
The Curragh
Ballaugh

IM7 5BL
897122/495252

29 September 2013

Dear Sir/Madam

Ballaugh Horticultural Show

We write to thank you for your continued support of the Ballaugh Horticultural Show.
This was held on Saturday 21% September in Ballaugh parish hall.

We had a fantastic day; the hall was an array of colour with all the wonderful art and
craft exhibits from Ballaugh School.

The show ran smoothly and was opened by our local “world champion” David
Knight, which was followed by a successful auction of the exhibits and ended with
the raffle draw.

We have great pleasure informing you that an outstanding total of £1,074.00 was
raised and this will be divided amongst the ten children’s groups and clubs of
Ballaugh.

The raffle made an enormous £490.00 so we thank you again for your generosity and
continued support of the show, it is greatly appreciated.

Yours faithfully

(o

Helen Radcliffe
Secretary/Committee Member
Ballaugh Horticultural Show



